DOLWYDDELAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
IT Suite, Ysgol Dolwyddelan 7.00pm
Please note — the March meeting is on a Thursday

Thursday 7t March
- Rhys Mwyn talking about Hillforts of North Wales

Monday 8% April
- AGM followed by Shaun V Hewitt talking about local Victorian
artist Frances Elizabeth Wynne.

The Woollen Factory, Dolwyddelan, 1898 by Frances E Wynne

YOUTH CLUB ALLOTMENTS
Matt Mullender, the Youth Club leader, would like to promote that the
raised beds in the allotment behind the Pavilion are for everyone to
use. He is struggling to keep the area maintained as well as running
the club. The area was restored for the young people as a project, but
also for the local community to take hold of and work alongside the
young people.
They had a session over the February Half Term, tidying the allotments
and sorting them out ready for new planting in spring, along with some
general maintenance.
If you are interested in being involved, please contact Matton . . .
Phone : 01492575554/07834405840
Email: matt.mullender@conwy.gov.uk




